
We are pleased to provide the shortlist for the Vice-Chancellor’s International Poetry 
Prize.  

  

The prize announcement will be made on 22 November, as part of the Poetry on 
Prescription symposium - https://www.canberra.edu.au/events/Home/Event/463078 

 

 

/events/Home/Event/463078
https://events.humanitix.com/poetry-on-prescription-healing-with-the-artsor
https://events.humanitix.com/poetry-on-prescription-healing-with-the-artsor
https://zoom.us/j/94171436047

